
 
 

A Special Event for Early Years Pupils at 
Norwich Castle Museum & Art Gallery 

 
18th and 28th January, 8th February, 4th and 15th March 

2005 
10.15am-12.15pm 

 
Why not join us at Norwich Castle Museum & Art Gallery 
for our popular and fun-packed event for Early Years 
groups? Your pupils will use the Castle to find out more 
about light and dark. It is designed to give your children a 
head start with the Foundation Stage Curriculum. 
 
This event is intended to develop 

the imaginations of pre-school groups and to 
strengthen their knowledge of ‘a sense of time 
and of place’. 

 

 
It is suitable for groups who are aged 4-5 years 
old, including Reception classes. 

  
The activities are: 
• looking at paintings and making their own pictures 
• looking at night-time birds and making owl eyes 
• listening to storytelling 
 
Drinks and biscuits are provided for the children 
during the break. 

 
There is no admission charge to the Castle. The cost of the event is 
£2.50 per child (accompanying adults are free). 
 
 
If you would like to book your class 
into this exciting event then please 
call the Castle booking line on 
(01603) 493636. 


